
U.S. DEPARTMENT OF 
JUSTICE, BUREAU OF 
JUSTICE STATISTICS GRANT 

Funding towards the replacement of Records 
Management System (RMS)



RMS REPLACEMENT NEEDED
Current RMS system installed in 2005 (Updated in 2013)

Current system runs on discontinued technology
Current vendor has been unable to fix existing issues and will 

not be upgrading this product to run on a supported 
database

Current system does not allow for future security updates 
Police Department has plan for replacement of existing RMS 

System to address stability concerns



RMS REPLACEMENT NEEDED
FBI Uniform Crime Reports Program will be transitioning to 

National Incident-Based Reporting System (NIBRS)
FBI will transition to NIBRS-only data collection by 

January 1, 2021
Current RMS system will be ineffective for NIBRS reporting

System Instability
Not user friendly for more detailed NIBRS Reporting



GRANT/PROJECT FUNDING
 Bureau of Justice Statistics Grant provides an opportunity for partial 

funding on a project that is needed for the Police Department
Grant will provide $608,680 in funding to assist with implementation of 

new RMS System
 $418,680 in personnel costs
 $190,000 for software/equipment

Cost of replacement RMS system will be greater than the amount of 
the grant
 Estimated cost $3.5-4 million distributed over FY17-18 and FY18-19
 Public Safety sales tax initiative is possible source of project 

funding



Questions
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